NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing of the Sumpter Township Planning Commission is being held at the
Sumpter Township Hall, on Thursday, November 9, 2023, at 6:00 pm regarding the large solar farm ordinance amendment,
Section 4.6.2 and Section 4.16.1.

A full text of the aforementioned adopted ordinance amendments may be examined at the Sumpter Township Offices, located at
23480 Sumpter Road, Belleville, MI 48111, by interested persons, during office hours, weekdays, between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30
p.m.

Esther Hurst
Township Clerk
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